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February 3, 2016 
 

 
 

 
Gabe, 

 
The DBA supports and appreciates the City Council’s consideration of the 

permanent suspension of the higher set of fees for valet parking, as presented 
in the report of February 8, 2016.  The operational cost savings will assist us 

grow our efforts to serve the patrons and businesses in the Downtown.  The 
cost reduction would also assist us in managing the valet operation and 

contribute significantly towards a sustainable service. 
 

We appreciate the City Council’s consideration of the request as proposed by 

City staff, and respectfully encourage its approval. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

     /S/ 
 

Eric Sims, President 
Culver City Downtown Business Association 


